Panmure District School News
No.07 - Term.3, Week 07 –Monday 04 September 2017
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste, An Young Haseyo, Konichiwha, Bula Vinaka, Sawadee, Dobra Dan, Ni Hao, As-salamu alaykum, Hola

Tongan Language Week 

Malo e lelei ! – Welcome to Tongan Language Week. Classroom teachers have contacted families who are interested in helping. If you would like to help and have not been contacted please speak to Miss Alano – Deputy Principal 
Individual / Class Photo Shoot 

A reminder that Individual and class photos will be taken this Thursday 07 September. It will start at 11.00am in the school hall. Students need to be in school uniform for the photos. 

Girls – school polo shirt and culottes 

Boys – school polo shirt and shorts 

The prepaid envelopes were already sent with all students last week. Eftpos transactions won’t be accepted for the photos as the money goes directly to Photo-Life Studio.  
Te Reo a Thon 
Te wiki o te reo Maori will be celebrated next week. As part of our learning we will be having a te-reo spell-a-thon next week on Friday. Children are encouraged to seek sponsorship from friends and whanau. Forms for this event were sent home a fortnight ago. Thank for your support.
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Hui / Fono Community Consultation Evening 
Thank you to the whānau who attended the hui/fono last Thursday. It is for you, all to share your ideas for how we can better cater for our children and our local community. 
We raised $350.00 from the movie and social. 
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Panmure District School Baking Programme 

The Baking Club is open for parents to come and show their amazing baking skills as well as mix and mingle with other parents. It starts at 9.00am every Wednesday. All welcome.  
School Breakfast Club

The school runs the breakfast programme daily in school hall at 8.30am for all children who are interested in having breakfast in school. Parents are welcome to come along. 
Survey for the New School Logo 
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Thank you to all the families who managed to give their feedback regarding the proposed school logo. More information about this later. 
Eastern Zone Cross Country 

Thank you to all the children who participated in the cross country challenge last week. Also to our Whanau who came to support our athletes and boost their spirit. 
The Perfect Gift Production 

The children were really thrilled to be part of the show and had a very good time. The show gave an important message for all our children about being positive in life and never giving up. It was very exciting to have one of our ex-students – Tupua who was part of the show. Since leaving Panmure District School he has performed on stages all over the world. An excellent role model for our students. 
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Upcoming Important Dates 

Eastern Zone Girls Basketball – Thursday 21 September 

Cultural Performance Evening – Thursday 21 September 

Mufti Day fundraiser – Friday 22 September 

Fijian Language will be celebrated in week 10 from Monday 25 September to Friday 29 September. 

Duffy Assembly – Thursday 28 September 

Term Dates - 2017
Term 3 finishes on Friday 29 September. 
Term 4 starts on Monday 16 October 

Term 4 finish on Thursday 14 December  
Maths Craft Festival 
Our school students are warmly invited to discover the maths behind craft and the craft behind maths at Auckland's second Maths Craft Festival, Saturday 9 and Sunday 10 September in the Events Centre at the Auckland War Memorial Museum. The event is free, and suitable for adults and children alike. The Maths Craft Festival will feature a variety of craft creation stations as well as public talks by mathematician crafters, and the weekend-long celebration of maths promises to engage people of all ages. For more details, and to book a space, please visit - 
 http://www.mathscraftnz.org/events/maths-craft-festival​
Cohort Entry 

Do you have a five year old who is about to start school soon? We would like to read your views. Please fill out the survey on – 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QHMXTHY 

Merit Awards 
Room 3 – 

Rihari Turner for excellence in Te Reo Maori. 
Leon Wu for achieving a high standard in geometry. 
Room 5 - 

Mariesall Schwenke for participating and contributing ideas during group discussions. 
Zyprus Snowden for responding appropriately when corrected. 

Room 6 – 

Samiya Baker for using good words and actions to encourage others. 
Sotheary McQuade for demonstrating good work habits all week. 
Room 9 - 

Akuila Kaetau for his improved writing and neat letters. 
Ana Cocker for being neat and tidy with all her workbook tasks. 

Room 10 - 

Elvrina Ram for being confident in sharing her understanding in how she solved a multiplication problem. 
Ztahry Taliai for being confident in recording ideas contributed by his team members in a group work situation. 
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Environmental Award – Ms Alano
For her effort and hard work in ensuring the health and safety of all the children. 
Duffy Book Awards 

Josiah Baker for encouraging others to get on with their work. 
Kiandra Togafiti for showing others positive choices and behaviour. 
Kaliveti Kaetau for sharing leadership roles in class. 

Tayyab Faizi for sharing good reading habits and remaining focussed. 

Josiah Vea for carrying out his responsibility as a lunch monitor diligently. 
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Eastern Zone Cross Country Experience 

On Tuesday 29 August some year 7 and 8 boys and girls were selected to go to Eastern Zone Cross Country at Churchill Park School.
There were lots of people from many other schools there. It was really muddy, so we put down a mat and put our bags on top of it. The year 7 girls were first. When they finished, it was time for the year 7 boys. We all lined up at the starting line and when they blew the horn we started running. All the people were cheering for us. Although some people were tired, they tried their best. Straight after us the year 8 girls went. After them, the year 8 boys ran. 
Finally it was time for us to pack up and go back to school. It was very excitement tournament and we all enjoyed our day. 
By: Krrish Narayan 
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